
Public Administration Circular 04/2004

My No: E/1/1/2/51
Ministry  of  Public Administration
and Home Affairs
Independence Square
Colombo 7
17th  September, 2004

All  Secretaries  to Ministries
Chief Secretaries of Provincial Councils
Heads of Departments
Heads of Public Corporations/Statutory Boards

Closing of  Abattoirs,  Liquor Shops and Taverns on
World Peace Day - 21.9.2004

The World Peace Day falls on the 21st September 2004.

2. Therefore, the Government has  decided  that  all the abattoirs, Liquor Shops and

Taverns in the Island should be closed on the 21st September 2004.

3. You are requested to take necessary action to implement this decision.

Sgd/ S.C.Mannapperuma
Secretary
Ministry of Public Administration
and Home Affairs


